
Athletic Update: 

Week 15 / 11-18-22 

Update: 

 

Please release the basketball girls at 2:30pm today. They are needed to set up for the basketball Tourna-
ment.  

Also, I wanted to share some good news. 

Our Boys and Girls started off the season with wins last night. The boys beat Reedley high school 83-58. The 
girls beat Carpinteria high school 56-34.  

The boys and girls Cross Country finished their season yesterday. The girls finished 6th out of 17 teams in the 
Central Section Finals. The Boys finished 18 out of 25.  

This officially concludes the 2022 Fall season. I want to thank the Administration, Teachers, Coaches, Mainte-
nance, Secretaries, Danielle (Transportation), Boosters both new and old, and the Student Athletes for their 
support for our Athletic Program. We are stronger when we work together, and it benefits all of us, especially 
the Students. I understand it doesn't always feel like it, but we are making a difference. I wish you all a Happy 
Thanksgiving! 


